8 March 2017
Dear Family & Friends
I trust you all had a lovely long weekend! The children have come back refreshed and are working well.
Board Meeting
Our Board meeting will be at 11.00am on Wednesday, 22 March. If you are interested in being on the school board, don’t hesitate to see me and I will answer any questions you may have. Please join our vibrant working Board for 2017.
First Penance Retreat
Due to unforeseen circumstances our 4/5 children First Penance has been postponed for a week or so. Letters will go home to parents in regards to the new dates. However, First Penance is on 30 March in the church at 9.30am, followed by morning tea. Parents/Carers are expected to attend. Thank you for your ongoing support.
Lenten fundraising
One aspect of Lent is almsgiving and thus our staff and children are committed to raise funds for Project compassion. Please support our children by giving generously.
AT A GLANCE
7 March		Secondary meeting
8 March 		Secondary meetings
2.00pm		YAR meeting
10 March		8.30am – Stations of the Cross 2/3
14-15 March	Football camp in Broome (individual letter will go home)
[bookmark: _GoBack]17 March		St Patrick’s Day Mass – wear something green!
God’s blessings
Lyla Forte

